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A note from the Head  
 

I wish to reach out to all parents 

and carers to say thank you for 
all your support this term. The 
autumn term is always extremely 
busy and this year has been no 

different. In this edition of the 
newsletter, I share photos of 
some of the key events and mem-

ories from this term. I wish to 
thank the staff for all their efforts 
and the opportunities they have 

provided our children over the 
course of this term. Today we say 
farewell to Miss Wackrill, our 

Year 4 teacher, who is stepping 
away from the teaching profes-
sion. I am sure you will join me 

in thanking her and wishing her 
all the best for the future. We 
hope everyone has a relaxing 

Christmas break and we look for-
ward to welcoming the children 
back on Monday 6th January.     

Mr Miles, Headteacher 


